

Care Connection

Programs & Activities of Mile Bluff Medical Center Foundation

UPCOMING EVENTS:

PIRATE'S COVE MINI GOLF July 10-17, August 7-14

Mini golf for just \$6 a person. For every golfer, \$1.50 will be donated to the foundation. Coupons are required and are available in the lobbies of all Mile Bluff clinics and the medical center. If you would like a coupon sent to you, please contact Katie at 608-847-2735.

ANNUAL GOLF OUTING Thursday, August 11

Castle Rock Golf Course

To register and sponsor, visit www.milebluff.com/golf-outing.

If you would like to volunteer at the event, please contact Katie at 608-847-2735.

GOLF BALL CRASH FOR CASH Sunday, August 21

Juneau County Fair

Tickets will go on sale Monday, June 13. 300 tickets will be sold for \$20 each for a chance to win \$1500, \$1000, or \$500.

Tickets are available at Mile Bluff Medical Center, Bank of Mauston -Main Branch, Bank of Mauston - New Lisbon Branch, Bank of Mauston -Necedah Branch



'Like' Mile Bluff Medical Center Foundation on Facebook to stay up-to-date on events and initiatives!

Greetings from Mile Bluff!

Spring is the season of growth and new beginnings. As the new director of Mile Bluff Medical Center Foundation, I see change blooming all around me, both in the scenery and here at the medical center.

I want to take this opportunity to introduce myself and to give you an update on the foundation. While I am new to this role, I have been a member of the Mile Bluff team since 2011. Serving in the Public Relations Department, I promoted healthcare services, providers, and the foundation. I worked closely with Martha Airth-Kindree to plan and promote foundation events, communicate with donors, and to share news. Following Martha's retirement in April, I was happy to accept the role of foundation director.

I truly love healthcare. Even though we are surrounded by the wonders of modern medicine, at its very core, healthcare is about the human connection. Every day, our team walks alongside our patients, providing them compassionate care, empathy, and support. We celebrate their health successes, mourn their losses, and help them navigate the complex world of healthcare. I feel so privileged that I can play even a small role in that journey, especially at Mile Bluff.

The foundation exists to support the health of the community. As a Maustonnative, I am looking forward to continuing that mission in my hometown. Over the next few months, I will be digging into the foundation's past, assessing its present, and planning for its future. This means engaging with donors, connecting with the community through events, and identifying how the foundation can support the continued growth of the medical center.

I look forward to connecting with donors, area businesses, civic groups, and

supporters. If you have questions or would like more information about the foundation, I welcome the opportunity to speak with you.

With warm regards,

Kattes Nuttall

Katie Nuttall, Foundation Director Mile Bluff Medical Center Foundation 608-847-2735 | knuttall@milebluff.com



Foundation News



After 23 years of dedicated service to Mile Bluff, Martha Airth-Kindree retired at the end of March. Martha was an integral part of Mile Bluff as a grant writer, librarian, and the Executive Director of Mile Bluff Medical Center Foundation.

We would like to thank Martha for her service to our organization and for all the work she did to help expand the care provided at the medical center.



This year, the foundation approved the purchase of a new pediatric crib for the Medical/Surgical Department. When infants and pediatric patients require hospital or surgical care, a pediatric crib is often used. This new model incorporates a scale and has doors near each corner of the crib for easy access to a young patient.







The Carol Purvis Education Fund awarded several scholarships this spring. Lindsey Benish (left), Accounting Director, was awarded \$1,000 as she attends Viterbo University in pursuit of her Master's in Business Administration. Emma Granger (center), financial analyst, was awarded \$750 as she works toward becoming a Certified Public Accountant. Chelsea Hayes (right), Patient Access Services, was awarded \$750 to support her Associate's Degree in Nursing from Western Tech.

Golf with a Purpose...

Golfers are always looking for a good excuse to break out the clubs. Mile Bluff Medical Center Foundation is providing the perfect reason to hit the greens this summer by inviting all golfers to attend the 12th annual golf outing on Thursday, August 11.

Held at Castle Rock Golf Course, this four-person scramble is a fun day that supports local healthcare. Proceeds from the



outing are just one of the many ways the foundation strives to impact the health of the community. By hitting the course with the foundation, golfers are assisting Mile Bluff in bringing the latest technology, advanced services, and best care possible to the community.

Plan on heading to Castle Rock Golf Course on August 11 for a great event and be a part of supporting local healthcare.

For more information about golf registration or sponsorship opportunities, call Katle at 608-847-2735. Sign up to golf and/or sponsor the event by visiting www.milebluff.com/golf-outing. Please register by Wednesday, July 27.

Ways to support the foundation...

In addition to attending events and advocating on behalf of the foundation in the community, there are several ways you can support the foundation.

Donate: Gifts can be sent to Mile Bluff Medical Center Foundation at 1050 Division Street, Mauston, WI 53948 or can be made online by visiting www.milebluff.com/our-foundation.

Make a memorial or honorarium: This is a wonderful way to remember and honor loved ones and friends. You can memorialize someone special in your life while supporting local healthcare. Donations can be unrestricted, or can be given for a specific department, area of need, or to a designated fund.

Planned giving: Whether utilizing an IRA Charitable Rollover, naming the foundation in a charitable bequest, or identifying the foundation in a Donor-Advised Fund, talk to your financial advisor about what options are available to you.